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North American Energy Standards Board

1301 Fannin, Suite 2350, Houston, Texas 77002

Phone:  (713) 356-0060, Fax:  (713) 356-0067, E-mail: naesb@naesb.org

Home Page: www.naesb.org

via email and posting

TO:

NAESB WEQ Members and Interested Industry Participants

FROM: 
Denise Rager, Membership and Meeting Administrator
RE:

Wholesale Electric Quadrant Request for Comments
DATE:

August 20, 2004
An industry comment period begins today, August 20 and ends on September 20, 2004 for the recommendations: R04005A (OASIS Baseline), R04006A (Standards of Conduct), and R04011 (OASIS Requirements for FERC Order 2003 Generation Interconnection) attached.  The Executive Committee will meet on November 16 to review the recommendations and consider them for vote as NAESB Wholesale Electric Quadrant (WEQ) standards.

The recommendations can be accessed from the NAESB Web site, but is also attached to this request for comment.  All comments received by the NAESB office by end of business on September 20 will be posted on the Home Page and forwarded to the WEQ EC members for their consideration.  If you have difficulty retrieving this document, please call the NAESB office at (713) 356-0060.

    


Best Regards,

Denise Rager
cc:  Rae McQuade, Executive Director

